



April 12, 2007

To: Members of the Committee on Educational Policy and the Curriculum (CEPC):


Leonard Schoppa, Academic Chair, Politics


Lee Kennedy, Drama


Peter Baker, English


Jim Demas, Chemistry


John Pepper, Economics


Mike Skrutskie, Astronomy


Matthew Affron, Art


Hank Thacker, Physics


Jeffrey Grossman, German


Greg Hays, Classics


Janet Herman, Environmental Sciences


Amy Ogden, French


Administrative Representatives and Student Members (see CEPC website for names)

From: Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair

Re: Meeting Notes April 10, 2007


Unable to attend Tuesday’s meeting because of a brief illness, I pass along these notes and the decisions which I have from Richard Handler. This was the final meeting of the academic year. As Len Schoppa has now completed his term on the Committee and ended his service as Chair, I take this occasion to acknowledge his leadership, organization, and thoughtful manner the past several semesters. He is succeeded in the capacity of academic chair of the CEPC by Prof. John Pepper from the Department of Economics. Proposals for new or revised academic policy can be directed either to him, to Richard Handler, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, or to myself.  Our meetings next year will again be three each semester, one each in the fall in October, November, and December, with the dates to be determined by the start of the semester.


Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment: April 10 decisions

Cc: Directors of Undergraduate Programs

      Association Deans
      Ed Ayers, Dean of the College
